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7 Totwn of Warren

",
b Ma«i Code Enforcement Officer 167 Western Rd
2 Local Plumbing Inspector Warren ME 04864
Tel. (207) 273-2421
Fax (207) 273-3107

February 27, 2023

Central Maine Power
Attn: Bill Goggin

83 Edison Drive
Augusta, ME 04336

RE: Section 80, Transmission Line Rebuild
Good Morning Mr. Goggin,
I have reviewed your submittal for a transmission rebuilding through the Town of Warren.

After speaking with the Planning Roard Chair, we decided a Planning Roard review would
not be necessary.

A permit is included with this letter. Please do not hesitate to contact me should you have
any additional questions.

Best regards,

Melody V. Sainio
Code Enforcement Officer



Building Permit 3221
2/27/23 Fee Paid: $0.00
Owner(s) Applicant Information

Cenitral Maing Power Co - Wiliam 1. Goggin Ceintral Maine Power Co - Wiliam . Goggin

83 Edison Drive 83 Edison Drive

Augusta, ME 04336 Augusta, ME 04336

207-530-1284 207-530-1284

ISite Location |Off Beechwood St [Residential | Yes IMao(s) | |
Commercial No |Lot(s) | |

|Permit to update of CMP line ]Floodplain I No ]Zone | varies ]
Shoreiand i NO iLui‘Size i i
WSD [No [sSsww Permit# | |

|Dimensions
Subdiv |No [Int Pb Permit # | |

IArea or Volume | |[Basement |NIA I

IType Commercial Use [Commercial Approved by [Melody V. Sainio, CEO |

Group
i 1Date Annrovad ] 2.'2.7!20.‘23!

[MH Year [ I [SSWW Final Insp |N/A |

IMH Make | | [Int Pb Final Insp _[N/A |

! Fstimated Cast ] $525 nNN 00 ]f‘ of Q) lssued !N.M |

[Notes

1) All Town Ordinances shall be followed.

2) Utilize Best Management Practices for soil and erosion control.

3) Update of CMP line from Beechwood St to Rabbit Farm Rd into Waldoboro.

4) Good luck with your project!

State Law requires the use of Erosion Controls.
The Town of Warren requires Certificates of Occupancy.
Call for inspections when your job is roughed in and when it is complete.
This permit must be kept posted until a Certificate of Occupancy is issued.

The Tax Assessor will be on your site to evaluate any changes for tax purposes within the next year.
Warren does not review structures for compliance with the Maine Uniform Building and Energy Code.




